
Chalmers Ford 
 

We disagree with these proposed rules. There is clearly a lack of evidence that we have a health and
safety issue in the workplaces related to heat. The proposal will crush our workers ability to get
jobs completed and to have them earn a living. This rule needs to be scuttled.


